
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

On a very cold winter’s  evening, 2 June 2022 , a few Rotarians from various Rotary Clubs in 

Pretoria gathered to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. A beacon was lit at 21:15 to 

celebrate the event at the same time as many other Rotarians all over the world. 
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